RE: Report for next NorthstoweTC meeting_By this Thu 12 noonpossible?

From: ClIr Sarah CheungJohnson (Scambs - Longstanton) <cllr.cheungjohnson@scambs.gov.uk>

Sent: Wed, 12 Jan, 2022 at 18:25

To: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, 'cllrmalyon@scambs.gov.uk’,
‘cllir.cheungjohnson@scambs.gov.uk', Clir Firouz Thompson

Dear Mark

We have not produced a report for January as we have no updates to give over and above the last report,
given the holiday period. The only item to note is the ongoing work on the B1050 but we have posted
extensively on Social Media and | copy below for reference:

UPDATE: B1050 — Tie in with new South Access Road West — temporary lights

We have caught up with Sisk, Homes England and Cambridgeshire County Council (CCC) highways
officers this morning, following reports from the residents yesterday.

Please note:

- This is the first few days of the lights going up, so Sisk will be refining their traffic management
systems accordingly

- Lights are manned remotely from a van, you will not necessarily see a person at the lights

- Priorities will be given in the morning peak from Longstanton and from Bar Hill in the
afternoon/evening peak

- Please use as much of the road space as possible approaching the roadworks from A14

- Waiting time should be no longer than 8-10mins, anything more please do report on email to Homes
England: northstowe2@homesengland.gov.uk, this email is manned daily.

Through OneNetwork CCC Officers can monitor and analyse traffic disruptions.

CCC Officers will be inspecting the site today to ensure that all conditions are being met.

The following conditions have been attached to their Street Works permit:

- Manual control of the traffic lights is required between the following times: 06:30 — 10:00 and 14:30 —
19:00; and

- Removal of the traffic lights as soon as possible and within 4 hours of the works being completed.
Lighting: Temporary lighting will only be installed when the traffic is moved onto the new carriageway
alignment.

Cycle path: unfortunately, due to B1050 limited road width, no temporary cycle path can be set up,
cyclists will need to use the road alongside cars.

One full weekend closure in late February / early March 2022 from Friday 20:00hrs — Monday 05:00hrs
will be required to complete the final surface course, road markings and traffic signs — the date for this
is to be agreed with Cambridgeshire County Council Permit team in due course.
https://one.network/?GB123224292

https://www.northstowe.com/b1050-roadworks

Kind Regards,
Sarah Cheung Johnson

Lib Dem District Councillor, Longstanton, Oakington & Westwick and Northstowe
Pronouns: She/Her

From: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk <townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 10 January 2022 10:25

To: 'clirmalyon@scambs.gov.uk' <cllr.malyon@scambs.gov.uk>; ‘clir.cheungjohnson@scambs.gov.uk'
<cllr.cheungjohnson@scambs.gov.uk>; Clir Firouz Thompson <firouz.thompson@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Report for next NorthstoweTC meeting_By this Thu 12 noon possible?

Dear Alex, Sarah; Firouz,

Please note that the upcoming Northstowe Town Council Full Council meeting has been
brought forward to next week Wednesday 19th (instead of 26th), which came about after
search for suitable, bigger venue considering the Covid situation (see also email with
details on meetings, as sent on Friday).



Apologies for late sending of this request, but | wonder whether you may still be able to
send me a combined report for the meeting pack?

If indeed possible, could you send me this by this Thursday 13th at 12 noon latest?
Please advise if this presents any issues and we can discuss any alternatives.

Kind regards,
Mark

Mark Nokkert

Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer, Northstowe Town Council

Email: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk Tel.: 07724588949

Website: northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk

Facebook: @NorthstoweTownCouncil Twitter: @NorthstoweTC

My working hours vary from day to day, but you are most likely to catch me within the hours of 9AM-3PM
and 4-6PM Mon - Fri

Have you looked at our News Items on the Town Council website? Tell us what you would like to see
included via the Contact page.

Disclaimer: If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion. The content of this email

(including any attachments) is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended for the recipient specified in the message only. If
you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of
this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party,
without a written consent of the sender. We use anti-virus software to check email, but can't ensure the data included in emails has not
been infected, intercepted or corrupted. You should check the email for threats as we accept no liability for any damages from viewing
this email.. By contacting the Council, you agree to your contact details being held and processed for the purpose of correspondence
and services we provide. We only keep your information for as long as necessary. The content of these emails may be shared with
members of the Council. For correction or removal of information we hold on you, please contact
townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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